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Warm regards from your Newsletter Editors, Mike & Petra S. Berger 

Volunteer… Your HELP makes a Difference, is Needed, and is Truly Valued! 

 

Notes from the Chair 
Diane Dendy 

Annual Meeting: The High Desert Estates 2022 Annual Meeting is scheduled for Saturday, 
May 14th at 1:00 pm in Crooked River Park, 1751 S. Main St. This is my  last term as the HOA 
chairperson, and I would love to see you there! Though I will no longer be an HOA Board 
member, I plan on continuing to help by working on community projects. 

Water Meter Readings: From late Fall through Spring, we do not read water meters. The 
first meter reading for 2022 will take place on April 1st. Water consumption is averaged for the 
months not read and water bills are adjusted accordingly for your April water bill. 

Amazing Opportunity! This is your chance to get a little exercise, enjoy the fresh air, get 
to better know your neighborhood, and help your friends and neighbors!  The couple that has 
read our water meters for a number of years have notified us that unfortunately they can no 
longer do so. Do you have the time to spend a few hours the first day of the month from April 
through October to read and record these readings? If ‘YES’, please call the HOA office at (541) 
236-7284 and leave a message if you are interested or want more information.  

Advance Notice! Three HOA Board positions need to be filled at the High Desert Estates 
annual meeting in May. Please call the HOA office at (541) 236-7284 and leave a message if 
you are interested.  

Roads and Dogs: Two requests from homeowners. Please do not drop your cigarette butts 
on the roads. Also, it has been reported that a large black dog has been running through yards 
in the South Jerry Drive area. If this continues, the County Sheriff will be called before a child, 
family pet or property is harmed or damaged! Please control your pets! Thank you… 

Weed Spraying: Central Oregon Weed Control will spray the sides of our roads for weeds 
on Thursday, March 17th. 

Welcome: We have a number of new folks who have joined our High Desert Estates 
community. Please take time as you walk to say “Hi” to your neighbors and if you meet someone 
you don’t know. We pride ourselves on being a “Welcoming” community. 

HOA Monthly Board Meeting: Our next regular meeting will take place on Tuesday, 
March 8, 2022, at 6:30 pm in the HOA office, 5980 SE Jerry Dr. 

End of notes from the Chair 


